
 

                                                                                                       
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

23rd February , 2022 
 
 

 

                 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Covid update 
Further to the government’s announcement on Monday that the legal requirement to isolate if 
someone is suffering from Covid is being removed from 24th February, I am writing to clarify 
expectations at Wivelsfield Primary School.  
 
We will be following guidance issued by the DfE on 21.02.22: 
 
Adults and children who test positive will continue to be advised to stay at home and avoid 
contact with other people for at least 5 full days, and then continue to follow the guidance until 
they have received 2 negative test results on consecutive days.  
 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any queries about this. We will let you know if 
and when there are any changes to this guidance.   
 
Kind regards,  

 
 

Helen Smith  
Headteacher 
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